PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT 39 22 FEBRUARY 2017 21

COMITÉ DE L'URBANISME RAPPORT 39 LE 22 FÉVRIER 2017

EXTRACT OF DRAFT MINUTES 39
PLANNING COMMITTEE
14 FEBRUARY 2017

EXTRAIT DE L'ÉBAUCHE DU PROCÈS-VERBAL 39 COMITÉ DE L'URBANISME LE 14 FÉVRIER 2017

REVISION TO CARDINAL CREEK VILLAGE CONCEPT PLAN

ACS2017- PIE-PS-0020

CUMBERLAND (19)

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That Planning Committee recommend that Council approve the revised Land Use Plan contained within the Cardinal Creek Village Concept Plan, as shown in Document 2.

Mr. Ted Phillips and Ms. Michelle Taggart, for Tamarack Homes, were present in support but opted not to speak when the Chair indicated the Committee was prepared to carry the item on consent.

The committee CARRIED the report recommendations as presented.